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Memorandum 

DATE: April 9, 1996 

TO: Greg Claypool, Chair UPD 

and Haiyaig Chen, Chair UCD 

FROM: John J. Buo~~athematics and Statistics 

~jections to Physical Therapy Program Change 

0c: Jim Morrison 

I realize that at this time of year both the UPD and UCD are greatly busy and must pick and choose issues 
that are raised, such as Physical Therapy's Program change. Although the program change was passed 
through the Senate, I feel that the issue I raised has not been settled. Every program has the right to add 
and drop courses. Hence, the Physical Therapy Program dropping Statistics 714 should not be a problem. 
However, I still have a problem with the statement that is attached: " ... important probability and 
statistics principles will be taught in ... AHLTH806." 

I believe that courses like AHL TH 806 should not be allowed to change their course description "on the 
fly." Such statements about AHLTH 806 should be accompanied by a curriculum change in that course. 
The undergraduate bulletin is a contract which describes what is being taught at this University; it should 
not be violated. 
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